Thank You for your support with BTF

Carolyn.Crockett@wadsworth.com, mderosa@ti.com, alexkugushev@cyberk.com, dmcclelland@minitab.com, Joseph.Rogove@wadsworth.com, msimpson@keycollege.com, lstevens@quantsystems.com 

Hi, Carolyn, Melody, Alex, David, Joe, Mike, and Emily/Lindsay;

Pause with us for a moment and consider those two days in August when, with your help, we hosted our sixth annual conference for individuals from over 50 institutions, including 13 different states and two other countries.

Officially, Beyond the Formula VI may be headed for the archives, but from reading the evaluations and from past feedback we know that the ideas seeded at this year’s conference will begin to bear fruit as this fall semester begins. If we consider the effect of our efforts on August 8 and 9, there were about 90 teachers who will benefit directly; they, themselves will be in contact with a couple thousand students this fall. In addition they will be in contact with one or more colleagues who will double that number, all putting into practice one or more of the ideas presented at this conference. The seeds you helped sow will continue to improve the teaching of statistics over a wide area for some time to come. As a steering committee, we are grateful for the support and assistance that you provided.

As for our part, planning and putting on the conference was work, with a large dose of satisfaction. We hope there was some satisfaction on your part also. And if you should get an email sometime this winter announcing BTF VII, we'd appreciate it if you'd consider helping us again with the next conference.

Thanks again,

The Steering Committee for BTF VI

Jann Avery, Pam Keyes, Pat Kuby,

Mark Harris, Dave McNitt, Bob Johnson

